To Weber County

WEBER COUNTY
July 13, 2016

The following lot has been approved for a SEWER and WATER hook up.

Lot 39 in Summit Village .

PNaphor 4,00

Matthew G Bell
Chairman of the Board

Powder mountain water and Sewer District



Kippen,Ronda

From: Admin [admin@pmwsid.com]

Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 10:48 AM
To: Bell, Matt

Cc: Kippen,Ronda

Subject: Lot 39 Summit LLL

Commissioner Bell,

| have received payment for the connection fees for Lot 39 Summit LLC in the amount of $11,500. If there is any other
information that you need please let me know and | can forward it to you. Thanks

Carrie

Carrie Zenger-Treasurer
PMWSID

Po Box 440

Farmington, Utah 84025
admin@pmwsid.com




